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Aditi Coomar 
Principal Planner 
Social and Other Infrastructure Assessment 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 

Dear Ms. Coomar,  

SSD 9575 MOD2 New Tweed Valley Hospital Concept Proposal Modification  
 

Thank you for your correspondences via Major Project portal (ref: PAE-622) on 4 October 
2019, requesting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) to review and comment on the above.   
The Modification report in support of the above proposal has been reviewed and no comments 
are raised at this stage.  
It is noted that the above modification addresses the additional components and changes that 
do not form part of the approved Concept Proposal but essentially the proposal of the Stage 
2 SSD.  This modification is therefore submitted as a concurrent application to the Stage 2 
SSD.  On this note a separate submission will be provided for the Stage 2 SSD.  
Thank you again for the opportunity of providing advice for the above development application.  
If you require any further information, please don’t hesitate to contact Billy Yung, Senior 
Transport Planner, via email at billy.yung@transport.nsw.gov.au.  I hope this has been of 
assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely 

4/11/2019 
Mark Ozinga 
Principal Manager, Land Use Planning & Development 
Customer Strategy & Technology 
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